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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: [External] Re: Sandy bulk waste
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 9:55:54 PM






From: Blackburn, Margaret <Margaret.Blackburn@claconnect.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 8:38 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Sandy bulk waste
 
My husband and I have been Sandy residents for over 30 years. We have always utilized the
bulk waste twice a year every year. We are upset that this service is discontinued and are not
happy with the alternative. We hope that this service can be taken off the chopping block.


Margaret Blackburn, CPA, EA, Director
CliftonLarsonAllen LLP
6955 S Union Park Center, Suite 300
Midvale, Utah 84047


Direct Line (801)545-7111


 
----------------------------


The information (including any attachments) contained in this document is confidential
and is for the use only of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you
should delete this message. Any distribution, disclosure, or copying of this message, or
the taking of any action based on its contents is strictly prohibited.
CliftonLarsonAllen LLP
 
----------------------------
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